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Ryan Howser

From: Paeleigh Reid <paereid@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: Opposition to I222 Meadow Lake Industrial Park (I-3) rezone from RR-5 to I-3 EA # 

19-129
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Mr. Howser,   
 
I would like to go on record as STRONGLY OPPOSING the rezone of Meadow Lake Industrial Park 
to I-3 from its current zoning.  As a property owner in the area, the rezoning of the current zoning to 
Heavy Industrial negatively impacts the reasons for my property ownership and compromises the 
safety of our aircraft in the airport area.  First, there is demonstrable evidence of these types of 
zoning activities being directly responsible for the safety of aircraft crews, passengers, and 
collaterally, persons and structures on the ground.  The FAA has distributed accident reports, listing 
that the causes of these accidents stem from activities in heavy industrial areas bordering 
airports.  The accidents of record include critical damage to engines, resulting in accidents with 
severe injuries or loss of life not only to aircraft crews and passengers, but also to people on the 
ground.  This directly impacts the safety of all those in the area and all those who engage in aviation, 
commercially and generally.    
 
Second, quality of life for property owners is negatively impacted by heavy industrial activities.  Many 
of us have owned property in the vicinity for an extended period of time and we purchased property in 
this location because it is a quiet, peaceful and our quality of life will be strongly and negatively 
changed if this zoning change is allowed to proceed.  The developers would have people believe that 
the current zoning around the area is "not residential", as they have stated in many meetings I have 
attended, leading up to this one.  This is simply NOT true and the residential owners would have to 
contend with heavy industrial activities where none now exist.  This will reduce the value of their 
properties and will cause more noise, inhibit their right to quiet enjoyment of their ownership rights, 
and result in an overall decline in quality of life.    
 
Please DO NOT allow this rezoning to occur.    
Paeleigh (Mary Ann) Reid 
719-510-4632  


